
TMR/jr 

January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
French Play Performance ‘La Maison Hantée’ – Thursday 4 May 2023 
 
We have been lucky enough to secure a visit from Onatti Productions to perform a play for 
learners of French in the target language on Thursday 4 May 2023 in period 5. Some students 
may remember seeing this theatre company last year. A summary of this year’s plot is available 
below.  
 
This will be a unique experience to watch a performance with native speakers and for students to 
find that they can understand the whole story, even with limited vocabulary. The plays are 
carefully constructed to challenge all students and accessible to understand using actions and 
visual aids, boosting their confidence and compliment and supporting their language learning 
journey. 
 
This opportunity is open to those in Years 8 -11 who are currently learning French. 
 
This is a great enrichment experience and as with a trip to the theatre carries an additional cost. 
Tickets cost £3.00 and are available via ParentPay.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr T Russell 
Director of Learning - MFL 
 
  
  



 
La Maison Hantée 

 
La Maison Hantée is a play which is both scary and frightening... 

 

..well, it is supposed to be! 

 

But, the actors regularly break out of character when things go wrong and 

this turns this haunted play into an hilarious farce. 

 

This play certainly is not scary, but it is definitely very very funny.  

 
 


